

	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Period 2	8:40 - 9:30
Break	9:30 - 9:40
Period 3	9:45 - 10:35
Period 4	10:40 - 11:30
Lunch	11:30 - 12:00
Period 5	12:05 - 12:55
Period 6	1:00 - 1:50
Period 7	1:55 - 2:45

7:45 - 8:35

Daily Bulletin Friday, December 3rd, 2021

Congratulations to Chelsea Weaver who is this week's Cougar Spirit Winner! Please find Mrs. Wells during break to choose your prize! Go Cougars!

Period 1

Let's BRIGHTEN the HOLIDAYS for kids in need in our community. This Club Saves Lives will be hosting a toy drive this year benefiting children at the Kinship Center in Salinas. Please bring an unwrapped toy to Madame Olin's room C12 any time next week.

Attention Cougars: Get ready for today's FUN FRIDAY ACTIVITY! Come out to the main quad to have some fun and earn some Cougar Bucks. If you collect four **Cougar Bucks**, head over to the Student Store for a delicious ice cream treat! Please do not forget that you can only use the **Cougar Bucks** from this year when purchasing ice cream.

The Food Bank for Monterey County needs our help! The Food Bank is serving over 60,000 local families each week. Let's collect as much money as possible to donate to our neighbors in need. You simply need to bring coins or dollars into the library and place them into the correct container. Remember, coins earn positive points for your grade level and dollars subtract points from other grade levels. The team with the most points at the end of the collection period will win a donut party! **Let the Money War Begin!**

6th Grade Girls Basketball Players! Your tryouts will take place next Tuesday and Wednesday from 3:00 - 4:30pm. **Good Luck to All!**

We have a new stock of CMS Spirit Wear Tees available for purchase in the front office! If you are looking to add some COUGAR PRIDE into your wardrobe, \$20 cash or check gets you one of these super soft tees!

Today's Menus: Breakfast: Pancakes, Fruit, and Milk. Lunch: Galaxy Pizza, Fruit, Veggies, and Milk.

TIME'S almost up to be seen in the 2021/2022 CMS Yearbook! 8th Graders: The last chance to submit your Baby Photos is exactly ONE WEEK AWAY on Friday, December 10th! The Yearbook Staff will also be accepting **School Activity** Photos for ALL GRADE Levels until this Friday as well. Head to our CMS webpage, click the link, start uploading, and BE SEEN!

Does your Battle of the Books team need one or two more participants? Are you interested in the Battle, but have not yet committed to a team? Stop by the library and talk to a friendly librarian. Teams that form early are usually the most successful in the Spring.

Happy Birthday to:

Also, Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the Weekend: